
I thankfully accept this nomination for Vice-Chair, and I hope my dedication and commitment to 

supporting the region are an indication of my credibility and ability in helping APRALO going 

forward.  

In the past years, we have been very much focused on engagement and outreach, as well as 

policy awareness and contributions.  A number of great achievements I have been involved in 

include the special mentorship student program in Kobe, ATLAS III coaching, and At-Large 

Ambassador in Montreal. Being a Co-chair on the Outreach and Engagement Sub-committee 

involves working alongside my leadership colleagues  to prepare  strategic planning and 

activities as my responsibility for across the APRALO region. I have given regular reports on the 

work of the O&E committee at our monthly APRALO meetings. Virtual activities have become 

very important, especially at this time when my participation in other activities, like APRICOT 

and Middle East DNS forum had to be cancelled due to COVID-19. During the year I was able 

to participate in the SmartSec conference and exhibition. 

Looking forward to fruitful contributions to serve the end-user community together with 

APRALO / ALS members. 

Ali AlMeshal 


